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Year R Homework Letter
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 We have had a brilliant first week and it has been wonderful getting to know your children! They have especially enjoyed meeting and playing with their Year 6 buddy. 
Diary Dates
26.9.17 Meet the Teacher 

28.9.17 Phonics workshop (7pm)

3.10.17 Harvest Service (9.30am) Parents welcome

23-27.10.16 Half term 

If you have any questions or queries, please catch me in the playground at the end of the day or write in their home contact book to arrange an appointment. 
Have a lovely weekend, 
   Miss Johnston, Mrs Vaughey and Mrs Fowler 
   Year R team 
English 


In English this week, the children have been writing their names. We have been using magnetic letters and worksheets to help us. 


We have also been using our Phonics knowledge to recognise the first phoneme (sound) in our name and write this down. 





Phonics 


We have been recapping the Phase 2 phonemes (sounds). We have focused on ‘s’, ‘a’, ‘t’ and ‘p’ this week and the children have been learning to recognise and write these letters.  





Maths  


Our focus in Maths this week has been counting, the children have worked independently or in small groups to count a set of objects (between 0-10). 





This week


We have focused on getting 


to know the classroom and the adults in the school. The children met their year 6 buddies and have enjoyed playing with them and getting to know them at lunch times!


We have also been talking about our families and the people we love. As part of this, we have been ‘creating’ our families using people-shaped counters and have been using our ‘All About Me’ books to show our drawings and photos. 
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